
From: Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/9/2017 9:15:55 AM
Subject: Transportation and Uber

Steve,

Quick update. During our meeting this past Friday I mentioned that AARP nationally has been working with Uber on
senior transportation issues. I have reached out to our national office for additional information and will share it with 
you as soon as possible.

Coretta

C o r e tta  B edsole | A A R P  S o u th  C a ro lin a  | A ssociate S ta te  D ire c to r  
A dvocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

If you don't think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don't know ‘aarp'.

Real Possibilities En

South Carolina
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